
We kicked off our next PBL unit, which is focused on the bald eagles named Jackie and 
Shadow, from the Big Bear Mountains near San Bernardino. This has generated a lot of 
excitement in the classroom! We began watching the live nest cam when there were 3 eggs 
in the nest, and we have been able to watch two eggs hatch! Today the third egg has a pip
—ask your child to tell you what this means! We have been able to learn a lot about the 
eagles and their habitat by watching the live cam. We’ve also kept track of the many 
questions the Young 5s have about eagles, nests, incubation, eating habits, etc. We have 
been reading books, and using google, so we have been able to answer many of our 
questions already. As the eaglets grow and change before our eyes, the questions keep on 
coming. If you would like to watch the live cam with your child, go to this link : 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B4-L2nfGcuE 
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